
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 041/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE: 13-07-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

Please note that to avoid school dropouts and for tracking out-of-school children count, the 

Karnataka State government has decided to seek the Aadhaar number of the students with the 

'Student Achievement Tracking System (SATS)' number for all government, aided and private 

school students in the state.  

In this respect we request you to attach a copy of the Aadhar card of your ward. 

Submit on or before 19th July 2023 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 

 


